
August 4, 2023 

Pixley 2023 Water Run update – 

Pixley water will be back on for the whole District tomorrow, 8/5/2023. It looks like 

we will have it through the weekend as of now. Potentially, it could last longer 

depending on when and if the canal is prorated. Please expect delays tomorrow for 

deliveries on the west side. We will fill it as quickly as possible. 

As always, if there are any questions please call the office. 

Sincerely, 

  

Kirk Masters 

Water Resources Superintendent 

 


